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Walesby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As a polite reminder, your remaining balance for the Walesby residential is due 

on Tuesday 2nd April 2024. This information is available on the Gateway, and 

payment can be made in full or in installments. 

More information regarding our trip will be announced shortly. If you have 

any questions, please speak to the class teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Year Five Team. 
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